
Friday 26th August, 2022

RE: 2023 Foundation Information Session @ 6.30pm

Dear Year 5 Parents and Guardians,

A Parent/Child Foundation Information session will take place next Thursday 1st

September, for all our new Foundation students for 2023. As part of this evening,

the Year 5 students are asked to join the information night to meet their

Foundation buddy and begin to build a connection. Students will sit with the

Foundation families throughout the evening.

We ask that Year 5 students are dropped off at school in the evening in their full

school uniform by 6.25pm. Students will enter through the Cooper Street

entrance and will join the families in the Hall. The information session will

conclude at 7.30pm.

If you have any questions or your child is unable to attend, please let me know via

email at esbizzirri@srprestonwest.catholic.edu.au

Kind Regards,

Emma Sbizzirri
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